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I've been a Washington resident since 1992. I have taken a keen interest in the health and welfare of
the Eastern Washington environment and it's natural preservation. Many factors are impinging on
the many creatures that have called our state home. One of our many incredible assets, our
beautiful wolves are nearing extinction due to our inability to live in harmony with all of our
wonderful species. Extinction of them would be a tragedy of the highest order. I want my children
and their children to hear the wolves calling to each as long as we and they are alive. Thank you for
the opportunity to hear my concerns. I know you share in many of my concerns. Please keep
working hard on our behalf and the welfare of our wolves!
 


